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Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 

We hope that you and your family are well and enjoyed the Easter break. As a year group team, we 

would like to take this opportunity to share with you an overview of the term ahead, with the aim to: -  

• inform you of the next steps of your child’s education; 

• support your at-home discussions with your child(ren); and 

• provide you with the tools to encourage additional practice at home. 

 

In order to do this please find attached: -  

- An overview of our Summer 1 curriculum 

- A letter collating all booked educational visits 

 

 

Ribbon Virtues 
Firstly, here is a reminder of Ribbon’s key virtues. The ‘RESPECT. framework supports our ‘whole school 

approach’ to be able to help children to develop these behaviour traits within everything we do at 

Ribbon. Our children will be praised and rewarded on the occasions that they showcase these virtues, 

so it is important they understand each virtue and when these are present in their behaviours.  

 

 
 

 
 

Key Reminders 
PE Kits Reading at Home 

  
Full PE kits must be brought into school every 

Monday. This will be returned each Friday ready 

for the following week. Children need to wear 

Ribbon kit which consists of: -  

• black hoody 

• jersey bottoms 

• green shorts (weather dependent)  

• white t-shirt 

It’s vitally important that your child practises their 

reading at home on a little, yet often basis. This will 

develop their confidence, fluency and love for 

reading. Your child must bring their reading book 

to school every day so we can support them to 

do the same. 

Together let’s support your child to clock-up their 

reading miles! 

 

Summer Term Letter 



 

 

 

 

 

Practising At Home 
Each Friday, paper homework will be sent home for children to practise and consolidate work 

completed in school.  

 

On the occasion that your child cannot attend school, please access the below online platforms to 

support the learning and practice of your children’s knowledge and skills. For some platforms, you will 

need to locate your child’s log in details.   

TT 

Rockstars 

Bitesize Oak 

National 

Academy 

Mathletics Reading 

Plus 

Accelerated 

Reader 

 
  

 
   

Click the Link Click the Link Click the Link Click the Link Click the Link Click the Link 

 

SATs 
• SATs are the Standardised Assessment Tests that are given to children at the end of Key Stage 

2.  

• Children are tested in: Spelling, Punctuation, Grammar, Reading and Maths. 

• The timetable for the tests is detailed below.  

 

Date Activity 

Monday 9th May 

English grammar, punctuation and spelling Paper 1: questions 

English grammar, punctuation and spelling Paper 2: spelling 

Tuesday 10th May English reading 

Wednesday 11th May  

Mathematics Paper 1: arithmetic 

Mathematics Paper 2: reasoning 

Thursday 12th May Mathematics Paper 3: reasoning 

 

 
Thank you in advance for your support over this coming term.  

 

Kindest regards, 

Miss Thorne, Miss Goodman, Ms Jones and Mr Frankish 

(Year 6 Team) 

 
 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary
https://classroom.thenational.academy/
https://login.mathletics.com/
https://student.readingplus.com/seereader/api/sec/login
https://ukhosted19.renlearn.co.uk/1895121/Public/RPM/Login/Login.aspx?srcID=s

